
Solid Waste Removal and Recycle Committee Meeting Minutes – April 17, 2019

Members present: Ron Morales, Dan Guilmette, Rob Caron 

Attendees: Pete Lachapelle, Waste Management (WM)

Meeting called to order @ 4:02 PM by Chair Ron Morales

The group discussed the Bulk Waste program and will be moving ahead with the new approach 
of using a sticker program.  Dan is to draft a letter for the Selectmen to send out to residents.  A 
draft of the letter will be distributed to the Committee for input and then given to selectmen.

Pete reviewed the flyer with the Committee.  Flyer was approved and Pete will get it to the 
printers hoping we can get into homes around 5/1.  

This is the last year of our current 5 year contract period with WM.  There remains a one year 
option and a two year option to consider. We will continue to discuss a new contract in July. 
Pete will have a new 5 year proposal for us at the next meeting.  A soft copy will be sent to 
members of the Committee to review before the meeting.  The next contract period would begin 
January 2020.

The next meeting is scheduled to take place on July 17th at 4:00 PM at the Pound School.

Meeting adjourned at 4:50 PM.

Dan Guilmette

Recording Secretary (Acting)


